

BOBBIE NOONAN'S CHILD CARE Frankfort (815) 469-2627 Mrs. Lindsay's KINDERGARTEN And ACCELERATED PRE-KINDERGARTEN NEWS

May 22, 2017



As our school year comes to an end, there are a few details I would like to mention.

On Saturday, June 3 our spring play will begin at 3:30p.m. arrive at the Academy's Junior High gym between 3:15and 3:25 p.m. Our graduation ceremony will take place immediately after.. Please bring the cap and gown on a hanger. The cap and gown will be collected after the ceremony, but you may keep the tassel.

Two seats are reserved in the front rows for parents of the <u>graduates</u>. There is plenty of room for siblings, aunts, uncles, grandparents, etc. behind the parents. Moms, Ms. Paula will call your child, individually, to the stage area so that you may receive a special gift from your graduate.

KINDERGARTEN SCHOLASTIC READINESS TEST

Our testing has been completed, and the results will be sent home. If you have any questions or concerns, please send me a note or call the office at 815/469-2627.

MATH: Between now and the end of the school year, the children will be completing as many pages in their workbook as possible. Any pages we are not able to complete in class will be sent home

LANGUAGE ARTS: We will complete as much of our Phonics Book as possible before the end of the school year. The remaining pages will be sent home at the end of the year. Your child may use these pages to continue to enhance their knowledge throughout the summer.

UP-COMING EVENTS:

- May 29—Memorial Day—center closed
- June 1—Pizza Party
- June 2- Last day of school
- ◆ June 3—3:30p.m. Spring play and Graduation
- Don't forget to register for summer camp and the 2017-18school year!

